Dear Homeowner.
We are so glad that we can give you the opportunity to share in the celebration of our 25 year anniversary. I’m sure that you would agree that the last 10 years have brought significant changes in the mortgage industry. Unfortunately most homeowners are still unaware of the programs we provide to help homeowners save their home from bankruptcy even if they have filed a prior bankruptcy. More importantly we want to share our success in a very tangible way with our clients with this exclusive offer!

We are upgrading our website to include actual testimonials from some of our very satisfied clients. For those very fortunate clients we will pay their mortgage for one year! To be considered all we need from you is an uploaded video from you telling us about your experience with us. We will select a few from the ones that we receive which we feel are the most impassioned to load on our website. If you are one of the fortunate ones that make the website we will pay your mortgage for a year! No strings! Any client that completes our program is eligible.
We certainly hope you will give us the opportunity to show you why we have been so successful protecting homeowners for the last 25 years. It could certainly be the most rewarding decision you made to keep your home.

Season’s Greetings!
Fresh Start Mortgage Assistance
